
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA – City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: February 5, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: St. Patrick’s Day Procession 

 

DISCUSSION: 

Councilman O’Loughlin has requested to discuss with the Council a plan to have a procession for St. 
Patrick’s Day. Staff have discussed this, and the Police Chief has agreed to provide a police escort, as 
we do for High School events during the year, assuming that officers are available during the procession. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


